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Dear Parents,

Enclosed please find forms that must be completed in order to permit us to dispense medication during
the school year.

Please note:

o All students requesting prescription medication to be administered at school must have a form
authorizing such signed by the parents and prescribing party. (Please see enclosed yellow form).

o All prescription medication must be supplied to the school by the parents in a closed container
with the pharmacy label and student’s name on it. This medication will be kept in a locked cabinet in
the infirmary and will be dispensed per the directions on the form including those indicated for prn (as
needed) use.

o Any students who carry an epi-pen or asthma inhaler for self-administration during emergencies
must have the form completed as well with special attention given to the “self-carry” portion on the
bottom.

. All students with food allergies must have a Food Allergy Action Plan completed and signed by a
parent and physician. This form is enclosed for your convenience. (Please see enclosed green form.)

o All students requesting over the counter medication to be administered at school must have a
completed form authorizing such signed by the parents and a physician. (Please see enclosed blue form)
o Over the counter medications listed on the form will be available in generic form for the
students in the office. However, all parents requesting brand name medications must supply them in a
bottle with the student’s name written on them to be kept in the infirmary as well as a completed and
signed copy of the yellow form.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at msnurse@baisyaakov.net.

With wishes for a healthy summer for all,
Judy Krakauer, RN
BY School Nurse

Rivky Litke, RN, BSN
BY School Nurse



